
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
 
           3rd March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Assembly was very interesting this morning with children and staff dressed as book characters or in 

their pyjamas! The children have been participating in book-related activities, celebrating authors, 

illustrators, and an enjoyment of reading.   

Don’t forget - our annual book swap is on Monday. 

Get Caught Reading  

Thank you for all the entries to the Get Caught Reading competition.  We were very impressed by 

the number of staff, children and families who got involved this year.  Keep an eye on Dojo for the 

winners. 

Teacher Catch-up Sessions 

We are holding teacher catch-up meetings week beginning 20th March.  This is an opportunity for 

you to meet with your child’s teacher, discuss your child’s progress and have a look at their books.  

The meetings will be held after school on the following days: 

Foundation stage – Nursery, Base 5 
and 6 
 

Tuesday 21st March or Wednesday 22nd March 

KS1 – Base 1, 2, 3 and 4 Tuesday 21st March and Thursday 23rd March 
 

Lower KS2 – Base 11, 12, 13 and 14 Monday 20th March and Wednesday 22nd March 
 

Upper KS2 – Base 7, 8, 9, 10 and 15 Tuesday 21st March and Wednesday 22nd 
March 

 

Nearer the time, we will send a link via ClassDojo and ParentPay to book an appointment. 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day is on Friday 17th March. This year it’s all about coming together, spreading joy, and 

having the best day ever! Children and staff are invited to come into school in non-uniform for a 

suggested donation of £1.00.  All money raised will go to Comic Relief, which is a charity that helps 

people going through the toughest times of their lives, in the UK and across the world. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Kath Osborne 
Headteacher  
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